
TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION COORDINATING BOARD 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

  
 Implementation Evaluation of House Bill (HB) 2223 

 
RFO No. 781-0-22731 

 

First Set of Questions and Answers 

 

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board has received the following questions 
concerning RFP No. 781-0-22731: 
 
 

1. The bottom section of Attachment C has a block for the respondent website URL.  Is 
a website URL required? 

 
No one is not required.  


